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Dear All,

Optional Student Orientation

I would like to invite all new students and families to attend College on Friday, 27 January,

anytime between 9 am and 11 am. This will provide students the opportunity to orientate

themselves on the campus, to potentially meet their homeroom teacher/advisor and to meet

members of the Student Leadership team who will be on-site to assist on the day.

I would like all new students to feel comfortable with their new surroundings and this session

will give them the chance to do so before all students return on Monday 30th January. This

session is optional but highly recommended for new students.

If you have any further questions regarding this day please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,
Mark Brown

Deputy Principal
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